
 

JEFFREYSTON COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
 

 

Announcement 

 
 

Out of respect for Her Majesty and the Royal Family, Jeffreyston 

Community Council has taken the decision to cancel the meeting 

due to take place on Monday the 12th of September 2022. 

 

 

Our deepest sympathies and condolences are with the Royal Family 

at this time. 

 

 

Information about the date of the next meeting will be issued after 

the mourning period. 

 

 
 

 

 


